
 
 

2012 US 2.4mR Class AGM Minutes December 8, 2012 Charlotte Harbor, FL 
 

Members attending:   Nick Bryan-Brown, Luc D’Aoust, Danny Evans, Jody Hill, Tim Ripley, 

Charlie Rosenfield 

Also Present Were:   John Finch, Allan Liebel,  

 

Charlie Rosenfield called the meeting to order at 6:00pm.  Tim Ripley recorded the minutes.  A 

quorum of members was present and the meeting was able to proceed. 

 

2011 meeting minutes were accepted. 

 

Charlie reminded everyone regarding Peter Wilson’s Presidents letter via email. 

 

Treasurers Report was accepted.  It was noted the Class did not make any money from Regattas 

in 2012. 

 

Old Business: None. 

 

New Business: 

     1.  OD Class has been created. 

     2.  Everyone wants the new builder, PStar/ John Vandermolen to be successful. 

          John Finch spoke about the new boats and how to support the new North American 

          manufacturer.  Boats are in testing phase and it is important the Class communicate   

          and give feedback so issues can be addressed.  The builder wants to address the 

          issues.  It’s important that key people in the US and Canadian Class are in communication 

          with, and help promote, the new builder.  The builder has a great reputation building Star  

          boats. 

     3.  Upcoming Regattas 

         a.  It was suggested Mark Bryant act as Regatta Chair. 

         b.  2013 Regatta locations 

Mark Bryant had suggested Kalamazoo Michigan for 2012 US Nationals.  Gull Lake near 

PStar builder.  Need to check regarding accessibility but it’s a centrally located venue. 

    4.  A new fleet in Provincetown MA is forming that wants to help the Class. 

    5. We need to bring owners into existing fleets. 

It was suggested we join forces with the Canadian Class to become a North American Class and 

share schedules, boat database etc. 

There was no other business. 


